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Distance/ Blended Learning Grant

Our grant was approved and funded. This funding will cover the costs of the 40 conferencing 
cameras/speakers that have been purchased for the teachers providing online classes, 
additional Chromebooks, Verizon hot spots and the monthly service fee, and support the 
purchase of a new ELA curriculum at the secondary level. 

Federal Programs Directors’ Meeting/ Homeless Ed. And Migrant Training 

This year’s Federal Programs Directors’ Meetings will be held virtually September 20- October 
1. In addition to these general meetings the state will also be holding training specific to the 
migrant program and homeless education. Most of these will be held via zoom as well. 


